
 

 

Tulsa Girls’ Math Circle 

Norms 
 

 

By joining the Tulsa Girls’ Math Circle, students and parents agree to abide by the 

following rules: 

1.   Attend all 6 sessions of the quarter you enrolled in and be prompt. 

 The sessions begin promptly at 6:00 pm and end at 7:30 pm.  Parents must be 

prompt in picking up their student. 

 

2.   Come prepared. 

 Bring a notebook, pencils/pen/eraser.  We’ll give you a notebook at your first 

meeting and expect you to bring that notebook to each meeting. 

 

3.   Behave appropriately. 

 Follow the instructions of the session speaker. 

 Be engaged in the classroom activities – no working on school homework, reading 

outside material, surfing the web, using cell-phone, sleeping. 

 If you don’t know how to get started on a problem, ask for a hint.  Be willing to help 

others and to be helped without giving away solutions. 

 Maintain a classroom environment conducive to learning – do not talk while the 

session speaker or other students are presenting. 

 Respect your peers, the speaker and anyone else in the classroom.  Give everyone an 

opportunity to contribute. 

 

4.  Clean up after yourself.   

 Leave the chairs and furniture in their original arrangement and pick up all trash. 

 

The Tulsa Girls’ Math Circle reserves the right to exclude a student from circle 

participation and to refuse enrollment to the circle in the future if the student’s behavior 

is deemed by TGMC staff to be detrimental for purposes of the circle. 

 

Student Name__________________________________  Date      

 

Student Signature ________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature_________________________________ 


